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Gathering Input 
▶  Met with ThoughtExchange to review the data 

gathered from the process 
▶  Will present information at the 3.29.18 Board meeting 

▶  Gather input on the Profile of a Graduate  
▶  Reviewed with Supt’s Student Advisory Council 

▶  Understanding of all of the competencies 
▶  Unanimously  prefered empathy over caring or compassion 

▶  Presented to Supt’s Parent Advisory Council 
▶  Agreed with the competencies 
▶  Concerned of how this will support the current work without 

adding more 



▶  Staff will spend the remainder of this school year 
aligning plans and the PoG to develop our new 
Strategic Plan 

▶  Information and input will continue to be gathered  
▶  The official PoG launch will be at the Back to School 

Meeting on 8.16.18 

Profile of a Graduate Launch 


